
 

30th October 2020  1 
 

ACL update no 26 

Dear All 

Please do encourage your staff to sign up to our CPD workshops, we have had to 

cancel two due to low numbers.  If you have any suggestions for workshops, then 

please do let us know as we are in the process of planning next terms events. 

If you come across anything that you think would benefit other providers do please 

let me know and I will add it to the weekly updates. Please do share what you think 

is relevant to your contacts. 

Please do contact us if you need anything else. 

Keep safe and well  

Wendy Scott  

Development Coordinator (teaching and learning)  

Wendy.scott2@hants.gov.uk  

07548156112 

 

New funding available 
Please be advised that the Co-op Covid-19 Fund is now open for grant applications from 

charities, community groups and voluntary organisations working to tackle food poverty, to 

help vulnerable people across Hampshire, Portsmouth, Southampton and the Isle of Wight. 

Grants of between £1,000 to £5,000 are available for projects that provide access to 

nutritious food and balanced meals, redistribute surplus food, help educate on shopping 

smartly to make low cost meals, limit food waste and prioritise the wellbeing of children and 

young people impacted by food poverty. 

For more information or to apply via the HIWCF website, please go to: 

www.hiwcf.com/funds/co-op-covid-19/ before midday on 13th November 2020. 

 

HA upcoming CPD Events 
 

• Recognising Outstanding teaching 6th November 10-11am, please note new 

date 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/119443816671 

• Principles of online learning 17th November 3-4pm 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/119443941043 

 

January dates for Safeguarding and British Values coming soon. 
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Resources on the VLE: 
Some tutors have already discovered Padlet as on online teaching tool, Kevin Rhodes has 

put together some information on using this on our VLE: 

https://www.hampshirefutures.co.uk/mod/book/view.php?id=11430 

Do not forget to look at the tutor handbook on the VLE including a summary of best practices 

for delivering online.   For new tutors there is also a guide to using our quality 

documentation. 

https://www.hampshirefutures.co.uk/course/index.php?categoryid=273  

 

Actions for staying safe and productive:  
• Take a mindful walk noticing the changing leaves of Autumn 

• Be kind to your hands - stock up on hand cream,  
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